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Comment Submitted:

I feel it is vital the various branches of the US government be looking for ways to help our country transition into a more
self-reliant position in regards to energy consumption and thus lessening our dependency on foreign energy sources. I commend
the BLM for looking at options such as these and ABSOLUTELY support this venture! 

If handled with prudence, this project should have very minimal (if any) determinable impact on the localized environment and
thus should be boldly pursued.


